
 

Educating For Success 
 

975 Karadoc Avenue Irymple Vic 3498  Ph 03 5024 5407  Fax 03 5024 6631 

Website www.irysec.vic.edu.au Parent Portal https://psportal.irysec.vic.edu.au/  Twitter https://twitter.com/irymplesc  

Facebook www.facebook.com/IrympleSC/ 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 

 
 
Principals Report 

BUILDING UPDATE 

JHub here we come – we are open for business and the Year 7 and 8 students, along 

with the staff, are loving it.  The new furniture is in and despite a few finishing off items 

we are enjoying having classes in the spaces.  It has a lot of natural light and is set up to 

be very comfortable for students and staff to work and learn in.  Please check out our 

school Facebook page to see some current photos of the new spaces. 

CPM (our Builders) and K2LD (our Architects) are working flat out in the Admin and part 

of the year 9 and 10 spaces and we hope to be able to move in to these areas early in 

Term 3. 

EISTEDFFOD - On Tuesday night parents, students and staff had the pleasure of watching 

some of the acts that our students will be performing in this year’s Eisteddfod.  We really 

appreciate Noeleen Davis and our staff for their commitment and our parents for giving 

up their time to come and provide the kids with a live audience.  We wish all our students 

well over the coming weeks. 

  

 Principal  

Jo McQuinn 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 24h May 2018  

NEWSLETTER 

Mon 28th May – PUPIL FREE DAY  

Wed 30th May – Enrichment Rnd 2  

Mon 4th June – Interschool Netball  
Wed 6th June – Enrichment Rnd 2  

Wed 13th June- Enrichment Rnd 2  

Mon 25th – Fri 29th June – Year 9 Camp  
Fri 29th June – Last Day of Term 2  

MONDAY 

28TH OF MAY 

http://www.irysec.vic.edu.au/
https://psportal.irysec.vic.edu.au/
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/UrlBlockedError.aspx
http://www.facebook.com/IrympleSC/
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Assistant Principal’s Report 

The colder weather is setting in and itõs great to see our students in their winter uniforms. Just a 

reminder that we need a parent note if your chi ld is out of uniform and this needs to be  given to 

the form teacher who will write a uniform pass. Please note that we donõt have casual wear hoodies 

at school, except the school uniform hoodie thatõs been approved by school council. If you are in 

financial hardship, please contact your childõs year level coordinator to seek assistance with uniform 

needs. 

 

JHub is Open !  

Iõve had the opportunity, like other staff and students to finally get into a classroom in 

JHub. We are really excited about our new dynamic, open learning space with the 

whiteboard tables, interactive touch screens and range of seating arrangements to 

best facilitate student learning. We remind students that no food or drinks should be 

consumed in this area and we must be respectful in our treatment of this wonderful 

furniture and technology ! 

 

Performing Arts Parentsõ Evening 

A wonderful night of performan ces were witnessed in 

the ISC Student Centre on Tuesday night, as we saw 

musical acts, dance, drama skits, and 

duologues/monologues performed to a captive 

audience. A big congratulations to Noeleen Davis, Beth 

Menhennett, the IMTs, Chris Van Dyke for props and 

our students who participated in the evening. We wish 

everyone well who now goes on to perform at the local 

eisteddfod over the next few weeks. 

 

Sport  

Our sporting program continues to grow under the auspices of sports coordinator, Steve Morrish, 

and his helpers. Weõve had a number of interschool sporting events happen, including cross 

country and girls footy , in the last week. Well done to all who have represented the school in 

events recently. We just remind students to bring back the permission forms prior to the day of the 

sporting event to assist with organization. 

 

Transition to MS C 

Another step in the transition process to Mildura Senior College is an introduction to this setting 

for our Year 9 students. All students in Year 9 have been invited for a tour of the school today, 

Thursday 24th May, and will be accompanied by their coordinators Todd Hughes and Jarrod Kee, 

and staff on this informative trip . 

 

Mrs Anne Symes 

Assistant Principal 

 

https://www.yammer.com/irysec.vic.edu.au/#/users/1600433733
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This month in FLO, the team have been working hard to build furniture, signs and other woodwork  

and ceramic creations to be sold to raise money for the year 10 Flo camp to Adelaide. The camp 

will be taking place in October from Wednesday the 17 th ð Friday the 19th. 

The year 10õs have voted for their favourite things theyõd like to see and do in Adelaide. The list 

consists of things such as: Flipout, Mega adventure, The old Adelaide  Gaol Ghost Tour,  as well as a 

visit to the Adelaide Sustanability Centre to see innovative ways to recycle and repurpose things 

that usually just get thrown away. Ms. Corless, the  FLO coordinator , has even organised a surprise 

for the year 10õs which they will only find out on the day of the event. 

The FLO team have also been raising money through café Overflo; selling all kinds of hot foods, 

treats and drinks as well as recycling and upcycling furntiture, and making wooden wall art. 

A number of students have partaken in barista course training this month to get their ce rtificates. 

So far we have learnt how to make a short black, a short macchiaoto and a cappuccino. By the end 

of this course, we will have learnt how to make a range of hot drinks.  

This will also help them, not only with café Overflo , but it will also look great on their resume for 

future job applications.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The FLO students have also been participating in the WOW (working 

on within) program.  This excursion has been great for the kids to learn 

a new experience, improve their teamwork and communication skills, 

build their resilience, learn strategies to deal with bullying and racism 

through role playing, etcê lots of really valuable life skills. 

A reminder that the Furniture OverFLO team are still selling the 

Adirondack chairs for the bargain price of $40. Contact Sally Corless, 

the school office or message Facebook to purchase. 

Alyssa Milton and Taurie Bishop. 

  
  

                                                            Adirondack chairs for sale $40. 
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Blanket Box Before Photo Blanket Box After. For Sale $50 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Work Experience Arrangement Forms Due Date: 4th June Monday.  

 
 

 

Please submit your work experience arrangement form to the front 

office (White form that needs to be signed by student, parents and 

employer) by 4th June Monday.  

 

Your form can win pizza lunch by submitting the arrangement form 

by due date.  

 

2018      Work Experience Dates ð Irymple S.C.       

Term 3  - week 1  July  16 th   to  July 20 th     Mid  Sem Holidays ð 

Week 1 :  July  2nd  to  July 6th 

Term 3 - week 2               July 23rd    to  July 27 th  Mid  Sem 

Holidays ð Week 2 :  July  9th   to  July 13th 

Week 2 is Snow Camp. Students going on camp needs to complete their placement during holidays.  

Sunita Kalkal  

Work Experience C oordinator  
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